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Dear Erasmus Project Coordinator, 

I hope this email finds you well. 

 

My name is Anna Maria Serafin. I am the Director and Project Manager of Europe Connexion, a 

Spanish company based in Cordoba - Andalusia, Spain - regarding a possible collaboration for future 

Erasmus+ projects. 

 

At Europe Connexion, we specialize in coordinating and managing student and staff mobility for 

Erasmus Plus KA1. 

 

We offer integration activities through a fully multicultural Erasmus+ experience. 

We organize two types of projects: 

 

- Student mobility: We arrange internships for students of varying lengths (depending on your needs) 

in their educational and training areas, in collaboration with companies located in Cordoba; 

- Job shadowing for professors: A period of training where professors have the opportunity to gain 

familiarity with the Spanish working method and acquire knowledge and skills. 

I hope that this email may pique your interest and the needs of your students. 

Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Best wishes! 

 

-- 
Anna Maria Serafin 

Director and Project Manager 

 

 
 

E-mail:anamariaserafin@europeconnexion.eu 

M: +34 646 571 350 

https://www.facebook.com/EuropeConnexion.eu 
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